CPREL

Brunswick Steam Electri
Post Office Box 10429
Southport, NC 28461

October 5, 1984

Mr. Darrell G, Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut,

In accordance with Generic Letter No. 84-14 (Replacement and Re~-
qualification Training Program), the enc : revisio : Brunswick
Pli”‘.t'(\' FEHLLNI (§) erC“I' }\fJ_lukL“L.nf, Traini 4 O ) Tl 201) is

submitted for your approval,

The intent of this program is tco meet or exceed existing licen~
sing requirements and to provide the Brunswick Plant with qualified

reactor operators.

Should you _ liscuss any aspect of this program, please
contact Mr. B ypkins Director - Training, at the Brunswick
Plant.
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P, W, Howe, Vice President
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